
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Subject to funding approval by City Council and weather conditions. 

 

 

 

PHASE START FINISH 

Design Late 2020 Spring 2024 

Right-of-Way Early 2023 Early 2024 

Utility Relocations Early 2024 Late 2024 

Construction Summer 2024* Summer 2025* 

PHASE COST 

Design $550,000 

Right-of-Way $600,000 

Construction $2.7 Million 

This project consists of the widening of Georgesville Road to provide a southbound right turn lane onto Hall Road, widening of Hall Road 

to provide an eastbound right turn lane onto Georgesville Road, and the full reconstruction of the traffic signal at the intersection. In 

addition, a shared use path will be installed along the south side of Hall Road from Durrow Drive (Private Street)/Georgesville Green Drive 

to Georgesville Road. Where needed to accommodate the shared use path, curb and gutter will be placed and a closed drainage system 

installed. 

 

 

Construction Update: A start date for the construction of this project is yet to be determined.  

INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS - 
GEORGESVILLE ROAD AT HALL ROAD 
PID 104704 

Jacob Sletcher dpsprojects@columbus.gov 

 


